
To whom it may concern, 
 

HB 4145 is dangerous for law abiding citizens that someone just has a 
grievance with and uses this as a way to get even.  HB 4145 is ripe for all 

kinds of abuse.  
 

HB 4145 puts citizens constitutional rights in jeopardy by making it 
impossible to defend them selves in a court of law with out jeopardizing their 

Second Amendment Rights.   
 

The long and short of it is HB4145 is just a bad bill. 
 

Please Vote NO. 
 

 

Dennis McKenry 
PO Box 513 

Irrigon. OR. 97844 
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